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I support recycling wholeheartedly  . That is not the issue at hand. The issue is that the proposed site is 
DEFINATELY NOT THE RIGHT SITE.  

I believe that there would be numerous alternative locations for a plastics refinery in this country that are not 
near housing, schools, pre schools, waterways and wildlife to name just a few. The member for Goulburn ( 
Wendy Tuckerman) has offered to assist in finding an appropriate site. Can you please explain why this location 
has been approved.?   

I also feel that this project has been handled badly and without respect for the local community. Very little 
consultation had taken place and  few residents were even aware of this project until very recently when only 2 
weeks were given by the Commission for a response.  That is just plain rude and inconsiderate .  We, the 
taxpayers, would be paying the wages of the Independent Commissioners I would suspect ?  

I am concerned about the risk of fire and that our community has limited resources in able to contain a fire in 
an industry such as Plasrefine.  

I am also concerned about the micro toxins that I believe will be emitted into the atmosphere and could be 
harmful to us - we may not see the effects for some time , but has enough research and effort been expended in 
this regard ?   

I am not someone who generally signs petitions and becomes involved in government decisions , but I feel so 
strongly that this is not the right site and there are so many questions unanswered .  There will be huge 
ramifications if this project goes ahead in the proposed location. 
 

 




